Aspire Autumn 2 Newsletter 2020



Parent Information

- Children are required to be at The Hub for 9.00am and collected at 3pm. Children who arrive late, will be registered late and a report is provided to schools to update their attendance. If you have other arrangements, then these will have been agreed with Mrs Bullock and Miss Wyld and you can disregard this notice.
- Please can we also ask that Golden Books are returned to The Hub daily as we love sharing all the fun and positive things your child does at The Hub
- * For children who have appointments and need to arrive later or leave earlier you must provide an appointment card/letter. If this is not provided, then we will be unable to accommodate the arrangement.
- * Children need to wear their own school uniform when attending The Hub if not please could we ask that you send your child in trousers and a polo top.

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year

We would like to wish you and your families a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! Enjoy the Christmas break and please stay safe. We look forward to seeing you all in the new year.

Term starts 4th January 2021

From all the Aspire Staff







Children in Need

Thank you for your donations for Children in need, we raised £49.77. the children looked lovely in their pyjamas and enjoyed lots of Pudsey activities throughout the day!



Website - https://www.aspirebm.co.uk/

Email - info@aspirebm.co.uk

Keep up to date & follow us on Twitter

@aspirebm

Keep up to date by liking and following our

Facebook page

@aspirebehaviourmanagement

Parent link:

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents

What we have learnt this Term!

During Autumn Term 2 the children have learnt some of the below topics

Body Parts- The children drew around each other's body, made body parts such as the lungs, brain, heart

Remembrance – The children held a 2-minute silence and learnt about world war 1, made their own poppies and wreaths.

Diwali – The children learnt all about the festival of light and made tealight candle holders.

Christmas – The children made salt dough ornaments for the Christmas tree, advent calendars, baked snowman cupcakes, had Christmas dinner and a Christmas party!

Christmas Play and Carol Singing

A huge well done to all the children performing in the Christmas play and the Carol singing. The Bolton Hub were fantastic in the play and the Burnley Hub were amazing at singing! Well done all of you!







Covid -19

Please keep up to date with the
government guidance around Covid-19
and keep safe. If you require any
further information please check the
government website or call our office
on 0333 2008705



Upcoming Events

| Winnie the Pooh day | 18 th January |
|--------------------------------|---|
| National Handwriting Day | 21st January |
| Children Mental Health Week | 1 st February – 7 th February |
| NSPCC day | 5 th February |
| Chinese New Year | 12 th February |
| Valentines Day | 14 th February |
| World Wildlife Day | 3 rd March |
| World Book Day | 4 th March |
| Mother's Day | 14 th March |
| Good Friday & World Autism Day | 2 nd April |
| Easter Monday | 5 th April |

Upcoming Topics

| Spring Term | Spring Term |
|--------------------------|-----------------|
| New Year/ New Beginnings | Bucket Filling |
| Friendships | Transport |
| Animal's | Recycling |
| All About Me | Plants & Growth |
| Spring | Life Cycles |
| Easter | Going For Goals |